
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have had a very productive week in school with the Year 6’s 
demonstrating  great confidence and courage presenting their speeches to the 
whole school in The Hustings. I was very proud of each and every one of them and 
amazed by the uniqueness, time and detail that went into their presentations. The 
whole school took part in the voting and I introduced the children and their new roles 
in the celebration assembly today. I am looking forward to working with them 
throughout the year. Dinghies had fun blackberry picking and doing some cooking, 
Lugger and Schooner have been working on their sportsmanship in rounders and 
football, and working together as a team which was lovely to see in their PE sessions 
this week. Many of children have resumed their music lessons and it was lovely to hear 
the whole school singing with Ms Judge on Thursday afternoon.  

Unfortunately there have been technical issues with Seesaw at their end since 
Wednesday evening so sorry for any delay on messages. Please ring the office if you 
need to pass on a message to your child’s class teacher. 

Just a quick reminder that all children need to bring a water bottle, healthy snack 
(fruit or a fruit bar) and a coat into school. A quick reminder that children shouldn’t be 
wearing jewellery except for studs or one bracelet.  

I am aware of the difficulties of parking around the school and have a meeting next 
week with the local councillor to address this. In the meantime please can you be 
mindful of local residents parking access and driveways. Thank you. 

Myself and Jo Atkinson our new SENDCo are holding a coffee morning on Thursday 
29th September at 8.45am -9.30am in the school hall. It would be lovely if you are able 
to come along and meet us. We look forward to seeing you then. 

Hope you all have a wonderful weekend and don’t forget it is a bank holiday on 
Monday and the school will be closed. We look forward to seeing you all again on 
Tuesday.                                                               

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	16th	September	2022 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 24th October 2022 
Bank Holiday Monday 19th September-school closed. 
Tuesday 20th September-Clubs start 
Thursday 29th September Coffee Morning with Sarah Trow and Jo 
Atkinson(SENDCO) 8.45-9.30am School Hall 
Sunday 9th October - Paul Feast Service 
Monday 10th October - Paul Feast Activities in School-come in PE kits 
Friday 14th October Parents Lunch with Dinghy class 
Wednesday 19th October - Individual Pupil Photographs 
Wednesday 19th October -Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Thursday 10th November -Nasal Flu 
Monday 18th November -Children in Need 
Friday 16th December-Last day of Autumn Term 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 31st October 2022  
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 


